
  Be a Rose! 
 

                     

S T .  R O S E  O F  L IMA  C A THOL I C  S CHOOL  

 

September 28, 2020 

 

Dear Lord, 

 

Come into each one of us so we 

may be strong on the inside and 

gentle on our outer being.  The 

meek are strong in their relations 

with You thus able to live in 

peace inheriting the land, abiding 

in Your love.  May Your love and 

light abide in us.  Amen. 

 

Upcoming Events                              
Be sure to check stroselions.net for the 

complete calendar.                                                   

Monday, September 28:  Trash Bag 
Sale 
 
Tuesday, September 29:  Trash Bag 
Sale, Middle School Art Club, Scouts  
 
Wednesday, September 30:  Trash 
Bag Sale,  1st-5th Mass 8:30am, 
Band; So Long, September! 
 
Thursday, October 1:  Trash Bag Sale, 
Welcome, October!  Happy Birthday, 
Mrs. Paige!  6th-8th Mass 8:30am 
 
Friday, October 2:  Trash Bag Sale-
Last Day! End of Fourth Quarter 
 
Saturday, October 3:  Mass 4:30pm 
 
Sunday, October 4:  Mass 8:00am & 
11:00am 
 
Monday, October 5: 
 
Tuesday, October 6:  Middle School 
Art Club, Scouts 
 
Wednesday, October 7:  Happy Birth-
day, Mrs. Endris!  1st-5th Mass 
8:30am followed by Honors Day, 
Band, Report Cards, Dismissal 
1:00pm (NO BUS), Parent/Teacher 
Conferences  1:30pm-8:00pm 
 
Thursday, October 8:  6th-8th Mass 
followed by Honors Day, Dismissal 
1:00 (NO BUS), Parent/Teacher Con-
ferences 1:30pm-8:00pm 
 
Friday, October 9:  Fall Picture Day 
 
Saturday, October 10:  Mass 4:30pm 
 
Sunday, October 11:  Mass 8:00am & 
11:00am 
 
Monday, October 12:  E-Learning 
 
Tuesday, October 13:  Happy Birth-
day, Mrs. Owens!  E-Learning 
 
Wednesday, October 14:  E-
Learning 
 

 
 
 

Respect for all 
Obedience to 
Christ 
Service to Others 
Excellence in Edu-
cation 

 

 

Blessed are the meek, for they shall inherit the earth.  

 

After much discussion with other principals in the area, here is an up-
date for quarantining after travel. From now until fall break, if you travel 
outside the state of Indiana, you need to quarantine for 5 
school days. If you travel outside the state of Indiana for fall break or 
after, and you travel to a state at a higher risk than Indiana you need to 
quarantine for 5 school days. If you travel outside of Indiana to an area 
at or below the same risk level as Indiana, you need to monitor your 
activities and give serious thought to whether you should quarantine or 
if you took the necessary precautions to return to school.  

We have several staff members that have compromised immune sys-
tems and we need to respect their needs. Please bear with me through 
all of this, as you know, things change on a regular basis and may 
again before Fall Break. I am trying to make decisions based on what I 
feel is best for all of us and to maintain all the precautions we have al-
ready put into place and seem to be working.  

 

Student Council Elections 

We will have elections on Thursday, Oct. 1, 2020. The candidates will 
present through Zoom and FB live so that all students can participate. 
Please look for more information to come home closer to Thursday.  

Your PTO OfficersYour PTO OfficersYour PTO OfficersYour PTO Officers----    Heather Watson, Jessica Riley, Heather Watson, Jessica Riley, Heather Watson, Jessica Riley, Heather Watson, Jessica Riley, 

and Chelsa Langenderferand Chelsa Langenderferand Chelsa Langenderferand Chelsa Langenderfer----    for arranging our August for arranging our August for arranging our August for arranging our August 

and September Dine to Donate events!and September Dine to Donate events!and September Dine to Donate events!and September Dine to Donate events!    Donation CornerDonation CornerDonation CornerDonation Corner                                    

2nd Grade would be most  

appreciative of Lysol.      

Picture Day is coming up on 10/09/2020! 

Order online at inter-state.com/FlyerEntry/51671NF  

For those students enrolled virtually, the time slot of 8:00am-8:30am 

will be reserved for you.  Students will need to come into the school 

building with masks and go to the PLC.  Parents will wait under the 

canopy at Door #1.   

Congratulations to Roncal-

li junior & St. Rose Alum 

George Marten, JV Football, 

who was recognized as the 

Above and Beyond Player of 

the Week by Coach Trevor 

Wilson and Jersey Mike’s Subs!  

Each Thanksgiving, St. Rose School partners with the parish Religious Education classes to create Blessing Baskets for families which might not otherwise be 

able to have a traditional Thanksgiving meal.  If your family is in need and would like to receive a basket,  please let Mrs. Carnes know as soon as possible.  

The process is as confidential as possible.  Someone will deliver the basket to your home during the morning of Sunday, November 22.   
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Logo Wear 

For uniform Logo Wear, please 

visit T-Shirt Express here in Frank-

lin.  For plaids, please visit French 
Toast, Land’s End, or your favorite 

vendor.   

If you are interested in being 

on our sub list, please contact 

Mrs. Carnes at 317-738-3451 or 

scarnes@stroselions.net.   

Safe and Sacred and a 

background check must 

be completed.  

____________________ 

For future reference: 

Parent Volunteers In 

order to chaperone, 

coach, help in 

class/café, you must 

complete the Safe and 

Sacred Program and 

background check.  

Please follow the link: 

 https://

safeandsacred-

archindy.org 

Thank you.   

St. Rose of Lima 

School 

114 Lancelot Drive 

Franklin, IN  46131 

317-738-3451 

Scout News 

Please save your aluminum cans for 
our Boy Scout Troop #227.  They are 
collected in the gray trash cans by the  recy-
cling bin.   

Meeting on Tuesday, September 29. 

Qualify for an Education Expense 

Deduction – If you have a dependent 

child enrolled in K-12 private school 

or who is home-schooled, you may 

qualify for a deduction based on 

education expenditures for that child. 

Expenditures include tuition, fees, 

textbooks, and school supplies. If you 

are eligible, this deduction is $1,000 

per qualified dependent. Details can 

be found in at http://

www.in.gov/dor/reference/

files/ib107.pdf. 

We are    

ROARING with 

excitement over 

seeing everyone 

today! 

PACKETS 

We are still missing some paperwork from the packets that went home on the first day of school.  Please take a few minutes to fill out and return the 

needed items tomorrow.  (If you need new copies, please let Mrs. Carnes know.) 

These include: 

Any Missing Registration Paperwork– if applicable                                                                                                                        

The Emergency Form                                                                                                                                                     

Voucher Signature Pages– if applicable                                                                                                                                    

The Student Safety Plan  

School Lunch Box  Remember, ALL students may eat breakfast and lunch free 

of charge until Christmas Break.  This is a unique opportunity for your children to try all of 
our meals made with fresh ingredients and essential nutrients to grow, feed their brains 
and stay healthy.  Menu change for Wednesday:  we will be serving Turkey and Noodles 

instead of Chicken Alfredo with a Twist.  

RONCALLI WRESTLING FOUNDATION 

The elementary and middle school wrestling season begins on November 3rd and ends on March 13th, can join at any time, with 
practices and weight lifting on Tuesday & Thursday evenings at Roncalli High School. We will participate in a full competition 
schedule.  More details can be found on our website - roncalliwrestlingfoundation.org  or contact Coach McClurg @ 317-501-
8306 wrestling@roncalli.org. 

Roncalli High School Placement Test 
                                                                                                                     
Roncalli is excited to host the Class of 2025 for the High School Placement Test (HSPT) on Saturday, November 7! Additional details are below: 
 

Test begins at 8:00 a.m. and concludes by 11:15 a.m.  Please arrive 15 minutes early, and use the Fine Arts Center entrance (Door #5) 

Cost is $10 

Students are asked to bring 2 sharpened No. 2 pencils; calculators are not allowed. 

Accommodations, as designated in the student’s IEP/ISP, are available only for those students who provide the appropriate documentation to 
Mrs. Michelle Roberts (mroberts@roncalli.org), Special Needs Director, at least 10 days prior to the HSPT. 

No need for parents/students to register or call in for the November HSPT test date. 

Only students who take the November HSPT are eligible for the Presidential Scholarship 

STARS students and parents are invited to the 8th grade parent meeting on Tuesday, October 20, 2020 at 7 PM in the Roncalli Auditorium. 

Please contact Jessica Engel, School Counselor (317) 787-8277 (ext.235) or Jane Dias, Guidance Administrative Assistant (ext. 214) with 
questions. 

Roncalli High School is looking to expand its pool of licensed bus drivers. The school is willing to pay for the cost of the licensure 
process.  Driving for Roncalli athletic events, field trips, show choir competitions, etc. can be a fun experience and a great supple-

mental income.  Please contact the school's Transportation Director, Jason Sims, at jsims@roncalli.org or 317-787-8277, extension 
262. 

 


